
  
 

  

 

 

 
What is Happening in the 

Classrooms…. 

 

The Spotted Zebra Learning 
Center 

Happy June Violet Room Families!  May seemed to fly by! 

 
We are enjoying the beautiful weather by going for walks, drawing with chalk, playing 
with bubbles, and playing on the playground.  We also were able to watch our 
caterpillars spin into their chrysalis and turn into butterflies. The Violet Room friends loved 
releasing them in nature and watching them fly off.  
 
On June 3, we are celebrating our Families. Your child will bring a special gift home. June 
Themes are Farm Animals, Summer, Chicka, Chicka, Boom, Boom, and Graduation. 
Letters for the month are A, M, N, V, W, X, Y, and Z.  
 
Please remember that JUNE 20TH the SPOTTED ZEBRA WILL BE CLOSED IN HONOR OF 
JUNETEENTH.  
 
SAVE THE DATE JUNE 21,2022 WILL BE THE VIOLET ROOM GRADUATION. DETAILS TO COME.  
 
This month we will be celebrating Alyssa, Cameron, Landon, and Oaklyn’s birthdays.  
 
A friendly reminder to please apply sunscreen to your child every morning before school. 
Staff will reapply sunscreen in the afternoon.  
  

Ms. Danielle, Ms. Chris, Ms. Katina, Ms. Lauren and Ms. Heather 

 

 

 VIOLET ROOM NEWS 



  

It is hard to believe it is already June.  It has 
truly been a wonderful year despite the 
challenges we all have faced.  The children 
have all grown so much and developed 
strong friendships within our class. We will 
miss the children who are moving on this 
summer to new adventures.  
 
In May we explored life cycles and farm 
animals. The children were so excited to 
observe as our caterpillars changed into 
butterflies. It was very exciting when we 
were able to let them go at the Crossings! 
The themes for the month of June are 
space, numbers and shapes and 
graduation. We are in the process of 
planning our Blue Room graduation. It will be 
June 22nd at 11 AM. We have been 
practicing our songs and cannot wait to 
share them. 
 
Finally warm temperatures have finally 
arrived in the great Northeast. Due to milder 
temperatures and sun filled skies please 
remember to send in labeled sunscreen. 
Also, a hat and sunglasses would help 
protect your little ones from the bright sun. 
As we are spending more time outside, 
please be sure your child has appropriate 
shoes for the playground. We often go on 
daily walks to the Crossings prior to the 
playground. We will check your child’s 
cubby for weather appropriate extra clothes 
and let you know if you need to send in 
summer clothing.   

Happy Birthday to Miss Sue and Christian!  

 
Ms. Erica, Ms. Jenna, Ms. Kathryn, Ms. 

Brittany & Ms. Karen 
 

Welcome to June!  It’s hard to believe the 
end of the year is here already!   
We have had so much fun with your kiddos 
this year.  We are so proud of all the 
progress and growth our children have 
made this school year.  While we may have 
been teaching them, they have not only 
touched our hearts but taught us a lot 
along the way!   
 
June is all about the culmination of the year 
and getting ready for graduation. We will 
make a quick stop to the ocean and 
explore different kinds of ocean animals 
and what makes them unique.   
 
Just a reminder that our graduation is June 
24th and there is a two-person maximum.   
 
We want to wish a happy birthday to 
Maddie, Liam S. and Gwendolyn.   
 
Ms. Carrie, Ms. Christina, Ms. Mary, Ms. Ang, 

Ms. Marlis and Ms. Megan 

 

 

 

Blue Room News 
 

 Bizzy Beez News 

  

Upcoming Dates to Note for Holiday 
Closures 

 Juneteenth- June 20, 2022 

 July 4th Holiday – July 4, 2022 

 



                                                                                              

                                                     

  

Orange Room News Green Room News 
It’s hard to believe that the school year is 
coming to an end. It has been a wonderful 
year and we have enjoyed working with 
all of you very much. We are so proud of 
the many accomplishments the children 
have made this year and know that each 
is ready for his/her next chapter in school 
life!   
 
We had so much fun with our caterpillar 
unit! Your kiddos loved watching them 
metamorphosize into butterflies and 
observing all of the changes that 
happened.    
 
June will be all about fun as we celebrate 
a successful year! We are excited for our 
June themes –our 5 senses, dinosaurs, and 
graduation. Our last week will be all about 
preparing for summer, kindergarten, and 
graduation. Graduation will be on 
Thursday June, 23rd from 11:30-12:30.     
We have finished the alphabet and are 
now beginning to fill our journals with 
numbers as well as more writing and 
drawing about our experiences. Our 
friends are amazing at calendar and circle 
this time of year and we have one final 
calendar pattern to discover. 
 
Happy Birthday to Brennan and Callan 
(12th)!  
 
And Happy Father’s Day to all of our 
dad’s! 
 

Ms. Kim, Ms. Elle, Ms. Christiana & Ms. Liz  
 

 

Is it really June?! We have had such a great 
year of “having fun learning” in the Orange 
Room! The month of June is always a 
bittersweet time for us. We are beyond proud 
of the children’s growth over the course of 
the school year but sad to wrap things up. It 
will be so difficult to say goodbye to such a 
special group that truly functions and gets 
along like a model community! 

We have so much more to do in these last 
few weeks of school. First, we are excited to 
continue a mini study of ocean life; followed 
by a unit about camping! The science topic 
for the last two classes is the human body; 
specifically, anatomy of organs and taking 
care of them. We will also participate in a 
number of activities to review previous math 
concepts, including graphing, place value of 
tens and ones, patterns, writing and 
identifying teen numbers, addition, and 
subtraction. Time will certainly be spent 
reflecting on our school year and our special 
friendships as we prepare for our graduation. 
We are so excited about our plans for 
graduation day! Be on the lookout for more 
detailed information to follow.  

Last, but not least, while we cannot have an 
in-person Annual Family Day Celebration, we 
will still be celebrating all of you. We have 
been working on making some special gifts 
to send home in a gift basket for you to 
enjoy. Look out for them to come home on 
Fri., June 3rd!!  

We do not have any birthdays to celebrate 
this month, however we do want to wish all of 
our dad’s a very Happy Father’s Day. 

 

Ms. Carol, Mrs. Sbardella, Ms. Martha, Mr. 
Jason, Ms. Casey, and Ms. Liz 

 


